
Hilton Parish Council 

The last meeting of Hilton Parish Council took place on Monday 4 July 2016. 

The dates for the next 2 meetings are 5 September 2016 and 3 October 2016. The meetings start at 

19:30 and will be held in Hilton Village Hall. 

Voluntary 20mph speed restriction 

The signs offered by Mick George have been approved in principle by Cambridgeshire County 

Council and locations are just being agreed. 

Ash Tree 

The Parish Council agreed to remove the ash tree on the far side of Reeves Ditch. The work should 

be completed in September. 

Agricultural Vehicles on the Green 

In order to gain an agreement that agricultural vehicles will stop going across the Green to the 

Wilderness various items of work would be needed to cut back trees along Wraggs Row. Work would 

be needed in the Wilderness to keep the vehicles on the track. This will be explored further in the 

autumn. 

A14 

Highways England hosted an event at Hilton Village Hall on 19 July 2016. The slides of this 

presentation can be found on the Parish Council website www.hilton-pc.co.uk under the A14 

section. 

 

The next Parish Council meeting will take place on 5th September 2016 at Hilton Village Hall. We 

would like to remind parishioners who intend to speak at any Parish Council meeting that it must be 

related to an agenda item published in advance. 

Notice of agendas, minutes of meetings and contact details will be placed on the HPC website; 

www.hilton-pc.co.uk and on the village notice boards. 

http://www.hilton-pc.co.uk/

